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, April 18, 1850.

Mr. J.A. Davis,
Supt. Indian Agency,
Meadow Lake, Sask.

Your filo 17l/25-2-859

We are in receipt of your letter
dated April 13th regarding Eric Cardinal in the
Onion Lake Indian Residential School.

In view of the contents of your
letter and also the Principal's letter, it is
 Guggested that the Principal include this pupil
on the next Quarterly Return and show the
retroative number of days in lesidence, along
with the explanation and we will arrange to have
the grant due paid on that statement.

Philip Phelan,
Chief, Education Division.
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